 Dear Parents,
A big well done to the children for a very successful Sports day! They gave their best and competed very hard!

This week, in English we wrote instructions how to be a good friend in preparation for our new starters. We also wrote Handa’s surprise story.

In Maths, we are now getting very confident with our number bonds to 10.
In understanding the world, we compared and sorted animals from hot and cold countries.

The children continued working on their animal puppet.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next week: 	- We will have a student, Miss Clarke, in Class 1 on Tuesday.
· Cooking on Wednesday.
	
Dates for your diary:   	-   Friday 23rd June: Junior Duathlon
· Wed. 5th July: communication  evening
· Friday 7th July: School Fair
· Friday 14th July: Leavers’ service.
Transition  dates for children starting  Reception in September:	        
· Tues. 20th June: 9.30-11.00
· Tues. 27th June : 9.30-11.00
· Wed. 5th July: 9.30-11.00
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
